
 

Declaration of the Public Day of the Public Service Commission 

It is kindly informed that the Public Service Commission has decided to hold 

the Weekly Public Day of the Office of the Public Service Commission every 

Wednesday with effect from 15.11.2023. 

It is further informed that this decision has been taken considering the 

convenience of the public officers who are serving in all the other public 

offices, as they attend the Public Day of this office.  

 

Secretary 

Public Service Commission  

09.11.2023 


